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WEAR YELLOW ON  
FEBRUARY 4TH, 2015 

 
At Franklin Road, we are  
promoting Walk to School  

Initiatives this year with the  
support of Cheryl Farr our  

Public Health Nurse and our 
student driven Healthy Action 

Team.   
 

As one of our kick off activities, 
it is our hope to have as many 
students and families walk to 

school as possible on February 
4th.  In support of this, we are 
encouraging students and staff 

to wear yellow.   
 

Let’s join with other Hamilton 
schools to show Canada that 

Hamilton loves to walk to 
school! 

Valentine’s Day Activities 
On Thursday February 12th,  
students at Franklin Road will 
participate in Valentine’s Day 

activities.  This is a non-
compliance day so treats are 

allowed for  
classroom activities, if  

Requested by the teacher.  
Please remember to send nut-
free products only .  As well,  
we also have some students 
with other food allergies and 

sensitivities, please check with 
your child’s teacher before 

sending in any treats. 
Kindergarten classes will be  

organizing their own  
classroom activities. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION TO 
COME CLOSER TO THE 

DATE! 

 

Dear Franklin Road Families: 
 

Hopefully you received the  
notification regarding the  

accommodation reviews that 
took place across the central 

mountain last year. 
 

Franklin Road will be welcoming 
new students in September of 
2015 from Linden Park School. 

 
Our staff and school council will 
be working together to organize 
activities and events to welcome 

the new members to our  
Franklin Road family. 

 
If you have any questions 

please feel free to connect with 
me at 905 388-4731. 

 
 

On Thursday February 12th, our 
first Provincial Report Card of 
the year, will be coming home 

with your child.  Please be sure 
to spend some time reviewing 
the marks and comments with 

your child, and setting goals for 
the upcoming term.  Students 

who receive 4 E’s, no N’s or S’s 
in their Learning Skills will be 

invited to a Breakfast for  
Learning Skills Champions on 
Friday February 20th, before 

school in the morning.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

J. Robertson-Heath 
Principal 

 

FULL DAYKINDERGARTEN  
REGISTRATION IS HERE! 

 
Registration is now open for 
children born in 2011 for JK 

and 2010 for SK. 
 

Please come and see  
Mrs. Eustace at the office for a 

package! 
 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Parking on East 27th 
Now that we have had a large  

accumulation of snow, the  
parking on East 27th street is  

going to become next to  
impossible.  Parking on both 

sides of the road causes undue 
congestion and an unsafe  

environment for our students.  
This is especially true at home 
time, as children run between 

cars to greet their awaiting  
parents.   Please find alternative 
arrangements for parking around 
our neighbourhood and walk to 
pick up your children if possible.  
It will make it that much safer for  
everyone at the beginning and 

end of the day. 


